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November 9, 1979

.

Robert G. Ryan, Director
Office of State Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Ryan:

Thank you for your letter of October 25 describing your recent
visit and investigation of our Radiation Control Program. I fully
concur with your findings and suggestions. The Legislative Committee
is currently investigating our program with a purpose of making legisla-
tive changes next spring. There is widespread support in the Legislature
to fund our Radiation Control Program more fully with the resulting
purchase or lease of data processing or word processing equipment and the
contracting of personnel to staff the program more fully. I hope by
sharing your comments with these legislators, there will be further
impetus to improve our program.

I appreciate your visits and constructive observations. At the
time of your next visit, I hope that we will be able to show that the
defects of the program have been corrected.

Sincerely yours,

v( ' +v.

Frank Traylor, M.D.
Executive Director
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